
Temple Beth El will once again participate in the Hope in Motion 

Walk & Run. 

Hope in Motion is Stamford Hospital’s year-round fundraising 

initiative for the Bennett Cancer Center, and the Walk & Run is its 

signature event.  This year’s event will take place on Sunday, June 4, 

at 10 a.m. 

You can join the Temple Beth El team by registering 

at www.hopeinmotion.org or calling Hope in Motion at (203) 276-

5920.  You can also contact Melanie Massell, TBE’s team captain, at 

sparky1092@aol.com or at (203) 324-7190 for more information. 

If you can’t participate, please consider supporting the team with a 

donation. One-hundred percent of the funds raised go directly to the 

Bennett Cancer Center. 

SUNDAY, JUNE 4 @ 10:00 A.M. 

 

http://www.hopeinmotion.org/

